
 

Headteacher: Mr. N. Edensor 
Tel. No: 0113 2716978 

Email: mainoffice@beestonprimary.org 
  www.beestonprimaryschool.co.uk 

Beeston Primary School 
Town Street, Leeds, LS11 8PN 
“Engage, Enjoy, Enrich, Excel” 

                                                                                                                            
  
 
 

 
Wednesday 11th June 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are excited to announce that on Thursday 26th June 2025, our Year 5 children will be 
hosting our annual Enterprise Fair!  
 
The event is part of My Money Week, where children from across the school will learn more 
about financial education and how to have a healthy relationship with money. The learning 
during this week extends beyond the Mathematics National Curriculum and aims to support 
children with life-long skills.  
 
Throughout the week, Year 5 children will design, budget for, buy and market a “product stall” 
to run at the Enterprise Fair. Following the Enterprise Fair, the children in Year 5 will account 
for their profit and the winning team will decide how best to spend the money they’ve made on 
resources for school.  
 
In order for the Enterprise Fair to be a success, the Year 5 children will need support from the 
whole school!  
 
If you wish for your child to attend the Enterprise Fair, please send them to school 
with spending money in a named envelope on the day of the fair. Children will be 
taken by their class teacher within school hours. We ask that you send your child 
with a maximum of £5.  
 
Last year, the Enterprise Fair was a huge success and raised funds to buy some fantastic 
playground equipment for the children, we hope this year will be just as successful if not more 
so! 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Year 5 Team 
 
 


